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Ten Years Ago (September 2002) 
Ceremonies Planned to Honor 9-11 Victims on One Year Anniversary .    . 

 

Families and victims of the September 11th attacks were honored 

during a memorial ceremony at the Riter Millennium Carillion Bell 

Tower. Four funeral tolls sounded to mark the crash of each U.S. 

airplane hijacked. Representative Leo Berman, R-Tyler, gave the key-

note speech.   

Twenty Years Ago (September 1992) 

U N I V E R S I T Y  A R C H I V E S  

A N D  S P E C I A L  

C O L L E C T I O N S  

D E P A R T M E N T  This Month in UT Tyler History 
S E P T E M B E R  3 0 ,  2 0 1 2  V O L U M E  1 ,  I S S U E  6  

F E A T U R E D  E X H I B I T S  

   ( O C T O B E R  2 0 1 2 )  

 1972 Election  

featuring political  

memorabilia from the  

presidential campaigns  

of Nixon and McGovern 

 Sarah McClendon 

featuring materials  

related to the Alice Paul 

Memorial March on  

Washington and the  

National Woman’s  

Party 

 H. J. McKenzie 

featuring materials from 

McKenzie’s involvement 

with UT Tyler and the 

Cotton Belt Railroad 

 University Archives 

featuring materials 

related to the  

construction of the 

current campus 

On Display at the Library 

UT Tyler Hosts First Annual Homecoming Celebration  ... 

 

The Student Government Association sponsored homecoming activi-

ties on September 13 in conjunction with the opening game of the 

men’s soccer season. Activities included free hot dogs at the soccer 

field, a “Meet the Patriots” session, and a tail-gate party featuring 

movies, music, food, and games. Alumni celebrated September 12 

with a special banquet featuring keynote speaker J.B. Smith. 

Construction Completed on New Art Complex  

 

Art department faculty began fall classes in the newly constructed 3,750 square foot complex. In addition to 

providing a more centralized location for art instruction, the facility included custom studios for drawing, painting, 

and printmaking. The Art Complex was constructed with contributions from the Permanent University Fund. 

Groundbreaking Ceremony Held for Student Apartments ... 

 

Officials broke ground at the site of a $5.2 million student housing pro-

ject near the north entrance of the University of Texas at Tyler. Original 

plans included 160 units, a meeting room, offices, and laundry facilities. 

The project was funded by private contributions. Today, the housing 

project is part of Varsity Place Student Apartments.  

UT Tyler Representatives Travel to Yachiyo City, Japan   

 

Twelve UT Tyler administration and faculty members traveled to Yachiyo City, Japan as part of a Tyler dele-

gation attending the Sister City “twinning ceremony”. Tyler hosted a Japanese delegation from Yachiyo City 

in May 1992.   

F I N D  U S  O N L I N E  

http://library.uttyler.edu/UASC 

M E E T  T H E  S T A F F  

 Terra Bianchi  

University Archivist 

903.565.5849 

tbianchi@uttyler.edu 

 Samantha Winn 

Archives Assistant 

903.565.5748 

swinn@uttyler.edu 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Student parking permits 

in 1992 cost $15 per year. 

Additional permits could 

be purchased for $2 each.  

Mrs. Louise H. Ornelas donated Karl 

Jensen’s “Dancing Girl” statue in cele-

bration of increased enrollment.      

{Conchetta San Filippo/The Patriot} 

UT Tyler Ranks Top in State for Tenured Faculty Ratio   

 

Among 35 public universities in Texas, UT Tyler had the highest 

percentage (73%) of tenured and tenure track professors teaching 

lower-level courses during the 2000-2001 school year.    

http://library.uttyler.edu/UASC
http://www.facebook.com/muntzarchives
https://twitter.com/#!/muntzarchives
uttyleruasc.wordpress.com


Thirty Years Ago (September 1982) 

CONTACT US 

Lib 107 

3900 University Blvd.  

Tyler, Texas 75799 

OFFICE HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8:00am-5:00pm 

and by appointment 

University Archives and Special Collections Department 

The University Archives and Special 

Collections Department (UASC),  

located on the ground floor of the 

Robert R. Muntz Library, retains  

materials of archival and/or historical 

interest to the University of Texas at 

Tyler and the surrounding community. 

Phone: 903.565.5748 

After-hours: 903.566.7343 

E-mail: archivist@uttyler.edu 

UT Tyler hosts Small Business Institute   .        

 

Sponsored by the U.S. Small Business Administration, the Small Business Institute of-

fered teams of senior and graduate business students an opportunity to work directly 

with Tyler area companies to “perform research services, feasibility studies, or other 

consulting effort”. Dr. Wayne Goff served as director.    

UT Tyler Partners With TJC to Sponsor Symphony Concert   

 

The Texas Little Symphony, an elite component of the Fort Worth Symphony Orches-

tra, appeared in concert on September 30th at Wise Auditorium. The concert, which 

included selections from Bach’s Brandenburg Concerto No. 4 and Beethoven’s Sympho-

ny No. 4 in B Flat Major, was part of the UT Tyler and Tyler Junior College Cultural 

Arts Series. Students paid $2 for admission with ID.   

In 1972, the Board of Regents re-

ported that neighboring institutions 

(within driving distance of Tyler 

State College) would offer library 

privileges to TSC students.  Tyler 

State College faculty and administra-

tors also planned to share their pro-

fessional libraries with students. 

These agreements  filled a need for 

library services while the new school 

prepared to develop its own collec-

tion.  

DID YOU KNOW? 

Nursing Program Offers New Degree, Doubles Enrollment Numbers   …. 

  

Following the debut of a new generic baccalaureate program, the nursing department 

welcomed 24 new students. The department awarded full scholarship to three individ-

uals, and twelve partial scholarships.     

UT Tyler Announces Inaugural Season of Distinguished Lecture Series   .        

 

The 1982-83 Distinguished Lecture Series, presented jointly by UT Tyler and the 

Smith County Medical Society-Auxiliary, featured speakers F. Lee Bailey, William F. 

Buckley, Jr., and Arthur B. Laffer. Season tickets cost $150.    

UT Student Association Sponsors Free Balloon Rides     

 

The Student Association sponsored a campus wide event on September 29, titled “Up, 

up and away”. Students enjoyed free tethered balloon rides above campus.    

John Giordano conducts Texas 

Little Symphony     

{Staff photo, UT Tyler Patriot} 
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